

Charles Martin
5109 W. Highwood Dr. SLC, UT 84118. | 801-879-1870 | charlesandkenzie@gmail.com
11/24/2018
Mr. Martinez
Hand and Ortho
596 W. 750 S. Ste. 210
Bountiful, UT 84010
Dear Mr. Martinez:
I learned about your facility from a close friend who received Physical Therapy there, and informed me of a job opening at your Bountiful Clinic. I would like to be considered for the part-time Physical Therapist Assistant position. My resume is included in the attachment.
In January of 2019, I will have completed my Associates of Science Degree with a certificate as a Physical Therapist Assistant at Salt Lake Community College and anticipate having completed my licensing exams. The PTA program at SLCC is a state-of-the-art program that provided me the technical education in-class and hands-on learning at our Pro Bono Clinic and through clinical rotations. In my rotations, I had several opportunities to work with orthopedic patients from attending their surgeries, acute inpatient rehab, transitions to short term care, and outpatient clinics. There, it allowed me to be able to progress patients back to sports and work. During this time, I had the opportunity to present at the Eastern Conference for The Pro Bono Network in Philadelphia in March of 2018, where I was able to discuss our clinic that we have at school and how we incorporate telehealth to care for our underserved population. I was able to represent one of the only PTA programs that provide a pro bono clinic to 16 other DPT schools. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]I am confident in my skills and I feel that my experience during my clinicals will only help to support you and your organization. I would appreciate the opportunity to discuss with you more of my qualifications in person. I can be reached by phone at any time after 4:00 PM at the number listed above or through email. 
Thank you for your consideration.
Sincerely,
Charles Martin
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